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September 20, 2021 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE  

PORT OF QUINCY 
 

Notice is hereby given on behalf of the President of the Port 

Commission of Port District No. 1 of Grant County (the Port of 

Quincy) that the Port Commission will have a Special Meeting 

Tuesday, September 21, 2021, at 11:00 a.m. to discuss the 

Industrial Wastewater Transfer Agreement. The meeting will be 

held at the Port Office at 101 F Street SW, Quincy, Washington 

and/ or our Via Call-in center. 
 

 

Dial-in number: 1-605-475-4700 

Access Code: 325833* 
 

 

Curt A. Morris, President, Port Commission 
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